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Our school, Sacré Cœur, will do everything it can to 
keep children safe. The School helps and looks after all 
the students, no matter their age, beliefs or background.

Sacré Cœur has many ways to keep us safe from harm.



Commitment to Child Safety
All students and young people who come to Sacré Cœur have the right 
to be safe and be protected from unsafe behaviours.

No one should behave in a way that makes you feel unsafe or afraid.

The school does not accept bullying or any kind of unsafe behaviour.

Adults at Sacré Cœur are responsible and know about the Child Safety 
Policy and work together to support this policy.



Inclusion and Empowerment for all Students
All the staff and teachers at our school help the students to 
understand that they have a right to feel safe and secure.

The SRC play an important role in making sure that we know that 
all have responsibilities and rights including the right to be safe.

Classroom activities, like circle time helps us to understand our 
rights and provide support.
.



Inclusion and Empowerment for all Students

There are displays and posters in the school informing us what 
we can do if we feel unsafe.

As students at Sacré Cœur we have the right to express our own 
opinion as long as it does not hurt ourselves or others.



Code of Conduct

Sacré Cœur makes sure there is a 
Code of Conduct for all our teachers, 
Learning Support Officers, 
parent helpers and other volunteers that 
clearly outlines the behaviours that 
they need to show.

This Code of Conduct is available on Firefly.



Pathways to Safety

Sacré Cœur knows that it is important to keep our 
school safe.

The school looks for problems or things that might be 
unsafe and then if there is any problems the school will 
work to find solutions.

We should always tell someone if we see or think that 
something is unsafe.




